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ST ALBERT’S PRIMARY SCHOOL

36 MAXWELL DRIVE

GLASGOW

G41 5DU

TEL: 0141 429 1983 / 2028


21st April 2017

Dear Parents / Carers,

We are delighted to inform you our Primary 7 pupils have been invited to a leavers Mass celebrated by the Archbishop of Glasgow Philip Tartaglia at St Andrew’s Cathedral in the City Centre on Friday 28th April 2017.

The Mass will be attended by the schools within our Learning Community. This is a fantastic opportunity for our pupils.

The children will be travelling by train accompanied by teachers, leaving the school at 09.15am they will return to school at approx. 12.40pm.

There will be NO Home Lunches on the day.

Please ensure your child is wearing full school uniform and a suitable outdoor jacket as they will be walking to the train station.

You have already completed Local Consent Forms that cover this trip. However, if any of this information needs to be updated please let us know as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs Clare Harker

HEAD TEACHER
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 HYPERLINK "http://www.st-alberts-pri.glasgow.sch.uk/" 
http://www.st-alberts-pri.glasgow.sch.uk/

Follow us on twitter @StAlbertsG41

